
From: Office of the Vermont Attorney General
To: AGO - Public Records Requests
Subject: Public Records Request Form Form submitted on Office of the Vermont Attorney General
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 5:56:12 PM

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.

Name Emily

Last Name Petit

Address  
Walnut Creek, CA 94596 
United States

Email

Phone Number

Please describe
the records you
are requesting
and provide as
much specificity
as possible,
including
applicable date
ranges.

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is my second request for all records in the case #2012-92-07659. 

I am requesting all police records, crime scene photos and video, ballistic reports,
forensic results, phone records and obtained search warrants in the investigation
into the deaths of Jennifer Murphy and Kirin Hammer, in Newfane, VT on August
11, 1992. 

Also requested are the police logs, for both the Brattleboro Police Department and
Vermont State Police. Specifically requested are the logs for Brattleboro police Lt.
Det. Steven Rowell and Lt. Det. Glenn Cutting as well as Vermont State Police Lt.
William Pettingill, Vermont State Police Lt. Clint Gray, and Vermont State Police
Sgt. Terrance Martin for the length of time for the entire investigation. 

In addition, please include the initial 'missing persons report' of Jennifer Murphy
made by Warren Murphy on August 11 and August 12, 1992, headed by Lt. Det.
Steven Rowell of the Brattleboro police department. Please also include any/all
police-related notes and documentation on the deaths, search and recovery of both
Jennifer Murphy and Kirin P. Hammer. Also requested, are communications
between the Fish and Game warden, Robert Bingham and the Brattleboro police
department, on August 11th, 1992, especially after 7:30pm.

Lastly, this request includes the record of any 911 calls made to the Brattleboro
police station and Vermont State Police on August 11th 1992. Especially at
7:30pm, made by a "Newfane resident," as well as by Warren Murphy, to
Brattleboro police at 10:30pm both Tuesday August 11th, 1992, and again the next
morning at 11am, Wednesday, August 12th, 1992. If any of the above does not
exist, please so state.



Kind regards,

Emily Petit

Please take note
of the following
disclaimer:

1. This public records request, including any associated correspondence, will be
considered a public record in its entirety. As such, it will be made available to any
member of the public upon request.
2. Do not include any sensitive information, such as medical information, financial
account numbers, or Social Security numbers. The AGO will contact you if
additional information is required.
3. Submission of this form does not constitute receipt of it by the AGO. Your
public records request will be considered received on the next business day
following its submission.

Agreement I agree that I have read the directions and disclaimers on this form and that the
information that I have provided is accurate to the best of my knowledge. Clicking
the Declaration below is equivalent to my electronic signature.

Declaration
(Required)

Declaration (Required)

Date Submitted September 20, 2021




